Sent:

Monday, 3 July 2023 12:47 PM

To:

Records Department

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Objection to DA2023/0130 - Construction and operation of an organic

waste transfer station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

My name is

I'm writing this email to voice my objection to the current plan of construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station on Church Street Lidcombe.

The site is too close to residential area which will cause adverse health impacts to our local community and will increase traffic in the future.

I hope Cumberland council takes this issue seriously and does not approve of the DA.

Kind regards,